From: Linda Sharp .
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 6:03 PM

To: Pam DeMouth <PDeMouth@Ankenylowa.gov>

Cc: Dawn Gean <DGean@Ankenylowa.gov>

Subject: [Forwarded from DataCove] [Tue Aug 1 16:58:31 2017] Civil Service Commission
Pam,

I regret to inform you that | will not be able to complete my term on the Civil Service Commission which
expires on April 1, 2020.

Effective May 22, 2017, 1 will be moving and will no longer be a resident of the City of Ankeny.
Thank you for the opportunity to serve in this capacity.

Linda Sharp




